From: Natasha Fulcher [mailto:NFulcher@oxford-architects.com] 
Sent: 04 April 2017 14:33
To: Michelle Jarvis
Cc: Brian Donnelly
Subject: RE: The Lion, Wendlebury - Car Park Application

Dear Michelle,

We can confirm that we are happy to withdraw the listed building application 16/02585/LB so long as this has no effect on the full application for these works.

Kind regards,

Natasha

	



	Natasha Fulcher - Architect 
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This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. Any reference to a Partner means a member of the LLP. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.
Oxford Architects LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales. Registered number OC319351. Registered office: Bagley Croft, Hinksey Hill, Oxford. OX1 5BS
From: Michelle Jarvis [mailto:Michelle.Jarvis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 April 2017 12:29
To: Natasha Fulcher <NFulcher@oxford-architects.com>
Subject: The Lion, Wendlebury
Dear Natasha

As discussed on the phone, having considered the site again and looked carefully at previous advice we have given, I do not believe a listed building application is required for the site given that there is no material alteration to the listed building.  It also appears that we have not specifically requested such an application.

As such, please confirm by return that you are happy to withdraw the listed building application (ref 16/02585/LB) on the basis that listed building consent is not required.

Best wishes

Michelle Jarvis (Mrs) BA (Joint Hons) Dip. UP MRTPI 

Principal Planning Officer - Development Management

Ext. 1826

Direct Dial:  01295 221826

mailto:michelle.jarvis@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
My normal work hours are Mon - Thurs 9.00am until 2.00pm

Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
? 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
? 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 
?

